The below submission has been lodged and confirmed on the AEMC Web site.

Submission Type: Rule Change

Reference: Improving the cost recovery arrangements for Transmission non-network options
Organisation: N/A

First Name: Grant

Last Name: Bird

Phone Number:_

Comments: | disagree with Transgrid, or any other so-called “renewable”
power company receiving MORE preferential treatment, and favourable dispensation to recover their costs for
batteries or other Non Network Options (NNO’s). Batteries have been going up in flames all over the globe, and
taxpayers should not be asked to underwrite it in any way.
They have already been subsidised and given preferential treatment, and we, the people are NEVER listened to in
various submissions we make. There is a groundswell of people awakening to the fact that a lot of lies have been
told, and the batteries are not safe, nor reliable, nor able to store enough.

Compared to Coal, which is cheap, reliable, clean and green — batteries and the toxins they put out when they
go up in smoke are carcinogenic and unhealthy.
NO, | do not want to pay for it, and if taxpayers actually knew about this (and | found out by a fluke of luck) they
would be against it, because in the



end, it WILL be passed onto them. People are sick and tired of their power

bills skyrocketing and it contributing to the higher prices of food at the supermarket and just about everything else
we buy.

It is a scam on the Australian people that we aren’t listened to — only those with a bucket-load of money get to be
really heard. | am sick of not being listened to, and the fake “listening tours”, or “consultations”.

| think you get the drift.

URL: https://www.aemc.gov.au/admin/structure/contact/messages/23496





